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NCMDR

MDNR 

 

mds@sfda.gov.sa                                                                            

 
 

Dears  Establishments and Companies ,  

Inclination of SFDA to unify and ease the communication with 

establishments and companies working in the field of medical 

devices ,  SFDA wishes all to cooperate through assuring that the 

registered officer in the National Centre of Medical Devices  

Reporting NCMDR is the same designated Authorized 

Representative AR  for the Establishment enrolled with Medical 

Devices National  Registry  MDNR ; similar biography data shall 

be matched in both NCMDR as well as MDNR systems (name, 

title, email,..etc . ) 

For any assistance and inquires   : 

Email: mds@sfda.gov.sa 

Saudi Food & Drug Authority - SFDA 

Medical Devices Sector - MDS 
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